
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
February 4, 2014 City of San Bernardino General Election 

Election Day Reminder 

 
The San Bernardino County Elections Office reminds voters that the City of San Bernardino General 

Election is being held on Tuesday, February 4, 2014.  Approximately 77,000  voters in City of San 

Bernardino are eligible to vote in this election.   

 

Voters can find their assigned polling place:  

 On the back cover of their Voter Information Guide 

 Online at www.sbcountyelections.com  

 By calling the Elections Office at (800) 881-VOTE (8683) or (909) 387-8300 

 

The polls are open from 7 a.m. to 8 p.m. on Election Day.  

 

Voters on the permanent vote-by-mail list have already received their ballots.  Those mail ballot voters 

who have not already returned their voted ballots can drop them off between 7 a.m. and 8 p.m. on 

Election Day at any one of twenty-one polling places in the city, or at the San Bernardino County 

Elections Office. 

 

Voters may also drop off their voted mail ballots from now through , February 4, 2014 at one of five 

mail ballot drop-off locations during regular business hours.  The locations listed below can also be found 

on the interactive Mail Ballot Drop-Off Map found at www.sbcountyelections.com:  

 Muscoy Baker Family Learning Center; 2818 N. Macy Street, San Bernardino  

 San Bernardino City Hall; 300 N. ‘D’ Street, San Bernardino  

 San Bernardino County Elections Office; 777 E. Rialto Avenue, San Bernardino 

 San Bernardino County Hall of Records; 222 West Hospitality Lane, San Bernardino 

 Verdemont Community Center & Library; 3664 W. Little League Dr., San Bernardino 

  
Ballots must be received by 8 p.m. on Election Day in order to be accepted.  A voted mail ballot 

postmarked on Election Day, but not received at the Elections Office by 8 p.m., will not be counted.  
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